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Date:   May 16, 2025 

To:   All Customers 

Subject:  Price Increase Notices 

Regarding recent manufacturer tariff related announcements please see below. 

 ASC Engineered Solutions has paused previously announced increases 
effective May 19th and June 2nd, 2025. Revised guidance will be offered in the 
future. 

 Brecco has paused previously announced increases effective May 19th and June 
2nd, 2025.  

 Watts has advised they are reversing the May 12, 2025 price increase to price 
levels implemented on March 31, 2025 effective May 15, 2025.  

 Zurn is suspending the previously announced May 15, 2025 increase and will be 
reevaluating pending further tariff related increases. 

 Potter Electric Signal is delaying the 2% price increase that was to go into effect 
on May 15, 2025, and will continue to monitor the situation and will adjust pricing 
as needed with adequate notice.   

 Nibco has rescinded the prior announcement effective April 15, 2025 and has 
revised to reflect the below increases effective May 16, 2025. 

o Fire Protection Valves – 4-6% 
o Bronze & Iron Strainers – 4-6% 
o Commercial & Industrial Bronze Ball Valves – 4% 
o Commercial & Industrial Butterfly Valves – 6%  

We appreciate your business and look forward to serving you in the future.  

 


